
  
 
 
 
 
MEETING DATE:       May 1, 2024 
 
 
AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and Consider Approval of 

the New Ball High School South 
Design  

 
 
 
GISD continues to make progress on the Construction of the New Ball High School 
Construction Project as approved with the May 2022 Bond Election.  Currently, 
the Construction of the Ball High North Campus is underway and scheduled for 
completion in 2026.  During the Finance School Board Committee meeting on the 
evening of April 16, 2024, a formal presentation was made by PBK Architects.  Three 
design options for the New Ball High School and Natatorium were presented for 
discussion.   
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: I move the board approve the 

desired design option for the 
Construction of the New Ball High 
School South and Natatorium 
Project. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Matthew Neighbors Ed. D.   Jeff Martello 
Superintendent     Chief Financial Officer 


